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The 2022 holiday season marks the 75th
anniversary of the Marine Corps Reserve

Toys for Tots Program!

We are very proud to serve as a collection site this
year. Please join us in a special Nationwide

celebration of this significant milestone.

You can drop off a NEW, UNWRAPPED toy in the
collection box in the Bar Room or use the

collection container located outside the front
entrance to the Lodge before December 16th.

Or visit their website at toyfortots.org for more
information or to make a monetary donation.

Please help us,
help them!
Thank you

https://money.howstuffworks.com/economics/volunteer/information/how-to-register-for-toys-for-tots.htm



